
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Community Development Board 

FROM:  Jayme Lopko, AICP, Senior Planner  

RE:  TA2024-07002 – Community Development Code Amendments Related to Artificial Turf 

DATE:  October 2, 2024 

Due to Hurricane Helene and ongoing recovery efforts, staff is requesting a continuance to the Board’s 

November 19, 2024 meeting.  


